
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Kuehne [mailto:rpk@blue-newt.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2013 12:24 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill 
Subject: Re: writing on behalf of the wong addition on first avenue 
 
hi jill, we are, but on the opposite side of the block. we are at 445 second. thanks! bob 
 
bob kuehne 
president - blue newt software 
www.blue-newt.com    734/834-2696 
 
On Jul 9, 2013, at 12:23 PM, "Thacher, Jill" <JThacher@a2gov.org> wrote: 
 
> Thanks Bob! Are you a neighbor, by chance? Jill 
>  
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Bob Kuehne [mailto:rpk@blue-newt.com] 
> Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 3:40 PM 
> To: Thacher, Jill 
> Subject: writing on behalf of the wong addition on first avenue 
>  
> hi jill, 
>  
> i'm writing a note of support for the margaret wong and ralph nelson  
> garage upgrade on 1st avenue. we've seen the plans, the latest mods,  
> and are fully in support of their addition. we need more long-term  
> committed residents improving their properties in modern yet  
> contextually sensitive ways on the old-west side. i fully endorse this  
> improvement project. 
>  
> bob 
>  
> bob kuehne 
> president - blue newt software 
> www.blue-newt.com    734/834-2696 
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